
State Foresters

U. S. Forest Service Northeastern Area

State and Private Forestry

Dear Sir:

The 1966 Nurserymen's Conference was held at Saratoga Tree Nursery

September 14, 15, 16 despite the fact that the U.S. Forest Service

Region 7 was undergoing reorganization into the Northeastern Area,

State and Private Forestry. Since the meeting was called on short

notice, no formal papers were presented. Instead, a series of

discussions was held on the subjects thought to be of interest to

the group. The attached Proceedings have been prepared by summarizing

the taped sessions without editing or review by the participants.

Especially, we wish to thank those State Foresters who sent their

nurserymen to this meeting. From the discussions and questions it

was evident that each of us had something to contribute to and some-

thing to learn from each other. The exchange of ideas among nursery-

men should benefit the nursery operations in your state.

Very sincerely yours,

David Nace, General Chairman

Robert Evans, Secretary

Elmer Terrell, Program & Arrangements
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